
Pipits Weekly 

Update! 
17.9.2018 

• We are practising counting up to 5. We have been 

singing the song ‘5 Little Speckled Frogs’ to help us 

think about numbers.  

• We have had a go at drawing pictures of ourselves to 

help decorate the nursery. 

• Carrying on with our colour exploration we have been on 

a colour hunt around the nursery. Have a look at the 

‘What we have been doing’ board by the pegs to see 

some pictures.   

Help us!  

• Please make sure everyone comes in with some spare 

clothes and wellies. Bringing a coat is always a good 

idea and the weather changes hourly! 

• We have been looking at colours. Please could you talk 

at home about your child’s favourite colour and bring in 

a colourful object. E.g. a purple dinosaur. 

Have a lovely week! 


